
Key Information for the week ahead 
 

 

 
Friday – 310th Founder’s Day 

Pupils to arrive at the normal time of 8.45am 
and should go directly to their Period 1 lesson 

where they will be registered. 
Details of the day have been communicated with 

parents/carers. 
 
 

Whole School  
 

 

Year 7 – Start time 8.45am                                        
Except Wednesday - Church 8.40am 

 

Year 8 – Start time 8.45am                                        
Except Monday – Church 8.40am 

 

Year 9 – Start time 8.45am      
Friday – No Church 

 

Year 10 - Start time 8.45am 
 Thursday – No Church 

 

Year 11 – Start time 8.45am 
Except Tuesday – Church 8.40am 

 

Year 12 - Start time 8.45am  
 

Year 13 – Start time 8.45am 
 
 
 

Lunchtime Clubs 
 

Chess Club 
Thursday lunchtime in Room 1 

 
 

Badminton Club 
Friday lunchtime in the Sports Hall for Years 7-9. 

Places are limited to 30 pupils 

 
 
 
 

 

Encouragement of the Week  
provided by our School Chaplain 
Mark 4:26-29 

The Parable of the Growing Seed 
He also said, “This is what the kingdom of God is 
like. A man scatters seed on the ground.  Night and 
day, whether he sleeps or gets up, the seed sprouts 
and grows, though he does not know how.  All by 
itself the soil produces grain—first the stalk, then 
the head, then the full kernel in the head.  As soon as 
the grain is ripe, he puts the sickle to it, because the 
harvest has come.” 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Weekly Information 
      Friday, 26th April 2024 Week 28 

   

 

Supporting your child during exams 
 

Kooth recently delivered a live webinar about managing 
exam stress.  For anyone that missed this, a recording 
from the webinar can be watched via this link: 
https://vimeo.com/938112743 

 

Marathon Achievements 
 

Congratulations to Mr Rutt who recently ran the Boston 
Marathon and to Mrs Adeyemi who ran the TCS London 
Marathon. Well done to both on this outstanding 
achievement.   

    

 

 

Year 8 HPV vaccinations 
 

Forms were handed to pupils during form time on Friday, 
19th April. Would you please complete and return the 
HPV Vaccination consent form to school reception by 

Monday, 29th April even if your child is not having the 
vaccine.  
 

https://vimeo.com/938112743

